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Works notification 

South Geelong to Waurn Ponds Duplication 
31 March – 14 April 2025 

Major construction on the South Geelong to Waurn Ponds Duplication is 
complete, with two dangerous level crossings removed and the rebuild of 
two stations for passengers on Victoria's busiest regional rail line. 

What we’re doing 

We are completing all outstanding works between South Geelong and Waurn Ponds. Works will take place from 
7am to 7pm, Monday 31 March to Monday 14 April.  

During this time, we will:  

- Undertake track maintenance works in sections between South Geelong and Waurn Ponds, such as rail 

tampering. Nearby residents will be contacted directly about increased noise for short periods of time during the 

day between Monday 31 March and Monday 7 April. 

- Install safety bollards, handrails and signage along the rail corroder between South Geelong and Waurn Ponds.  

- Continue landscaping including hydroseeding, plant maintenance and weed removal.  

Changes to the way you travel 

Coaches will replace trains on sections of the Geelong and Warrnambool line between Monday 31 March and 
Monday 14 April 2025 to allow the project to complete all outstanding works.  

To keep up to date with the latest travel timetable during this disruption, visit vline.com.au. 
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